
 8th Grade Scheduling Faire  

 

ATTENTION 8th GRADE STUDENTS: 

In preparation for the 2020-2021 school year, there will be a 

SCHEDULING FAIRE on Wednesday, January 15th for all 8th grade 

students. The Faire begins at 6:30pm in the high school 

auditorium. Information on the various course selections and 

club activities, offered in 9th grade, will be available. You are 

encouraged to attend. 

 

Beginning at 8:00pm that evening, you will be able to access 

Skyward to schedule your classes for the high school. BE SURE 

YOU KNOW YOUR USERNAME AND PASSWORD. You will not be 

able to schedule your classes using your parent’s login 

information. The guidance office can help you if you have 

forgotten your password. Online scheduling will end on Friday, 

January 24th at 3:00pm. 


